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News      July 2020
Calendar of Events 

’Til mid-July – Special Feature:  
                                               Darlings in Denim

Mid-July - October –  Special Feature:  
                                               Here Comes The Sun

Tuesday, July 28, 10 a.m. – How to Grow Healthy Roses 
                                 Led  by rosarian Steve Earnest 
                              Flowering Bridge Secret Garden 

Tuesday, August 25, 10 a.m. – Tips and Tools for the 
                              Older Gardener  
                                 Led  by gardening expert Maryann Brown 
                             Town Hall (back entrance) 

Social distancing and masks are required on the bridge 
and in the classes we offer. For more information, call 
Alice or Danny at 828-625-2540. 

SEE WHAT’S BLOOMING ON THE BRIDGE. 
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

Bedazzled  
By Daylilies

Congratulations, 
Graduates! 
Class of 

2020 
~ A 2020 grad 

dons cap and 
gown for a photo 
op at the LLFB.
[photo by Dan Bails]

Located near the Flowering 
Bridge parking lot, in front of 
the arbor near the lion’s head 
fountain, a variety of large 
trumpet-shaped blooms 
greets visitors. Appropriately 
named “daylilies,” these 
beauties have flowers that 
last just one day. But they 
are not true lilies. They are 
members of the genus 

hemerocallis. 

     According to the American Daylily Society, 
there are almost 90,000 registered cultivars of 
daylilies in a variety of shapes and sizes and a 
rainbow of colors. Adaptable to a wide range of 
soil types and growing conditions, these plants 
are drought tolerant and rarely bothered by pests 
or diseases. It’s no wonder these hardy 
perennials are so popular! By following a few 
simple rules, amateur hybridizers can grow their 
own varieties of hemerocallis by the process of 
cross-pollination. See Beginner’s Approach to 
Hybridizing.

      Several years ago, Foothills Daylily Society, 
a self-described “very nice group of fun-loving 
daylily folk,” gave an assortment of daylilies to 
the LLFB. These 
plants include 
unique cultivars 
hybridized by 
members of this 
g ro u p . D o n ’ t 
miss photos of 
s o m e o f t h e 
most beautiful 
daylily blossoms 
f r o m o u r 
“ F o o t h i l l s 
Col lection” in 
t h i s m o n t h ’s 
Scrapbook.

The cheerful blooms of “Foothills Fantasy” 
greet visitors at the west end of the bridge. 
This daylily was created by local hybridizer 
Paul Owen and named by fellow members of 
the Foothills Daylily Society.

A daylily’s stamens and pistil, 
seen above in the center of 
“Tryhlyta,” are large and 
readily accessible, which 
makes daylilies easy to 
cross-pollinate, resulting in 
new varieties of the plant.
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